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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE GOVERNING BOARD
OF NAPA VALLEY COLLEGE ON ADOPTION OF THE DISTRICT
FINAL BUDGET FOR 2022-2023

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Napa Valley College Governing Board that on Thursday
September 8, 2022 at the hour of 6:00 p.m., or at such time thereafter as reasonably possible, the
Governing Board will conduct a public hearing and consider adoption of the final proposed budget for
2022-2023.

The Public Hearing will be conducted in the Administration Building, room 1538, at Napa Valley
College.

The proposed budget will be available for public inspection in the Business & Finance Office
(room 1542, Building 1500) during normal business hours at the Napa Community College 2277
Napa-Vallejo Highway ¢ Napa, CA


https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91917840829



